
Veronica Chirlin, CDC Interim Administrator 
 
Veronica Chirlin joined the AU Child Development Center first as a volunteer from 1997-
2001, and then worked as a teacher from 2012-2014, and 2019-2021. She has a BA in 
Psychology and an MAT in Teaching Elementary Education, and over 15 years of 
experience in private and public elementary and preschool settings, outdoor education, 
and camps. She feels privileged to be working at the CDC, which has a strong sense of 
community built over the years and a highly talented team.  
 
We strive to provide a high quality, developmentally appropriate program for every child 
by maintaining the highest standards of care and delivering the best service to our 
families. At CDC, children come first. As they spend most of their waking hours with us, 
we recognize and value the importance of providing a safe, fun and stimulating 
environment in which every child is able to develop to his/her fullest potential. Veronica 
looks forward to building strong relationships with all families that join CDC and give them 
total assurance that their children are in good care and on a solid path to continued 
growth. The CDC is truly a family that has grown over the decades, and she feels it is an 
honor to serve the community that helped shaped her as an educator. 
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